
 

Year 5 

Welcome Back 

Happy new year. We hope you have had a lovely break and you are ready for a half term 

packed full of learning and fun! 

In Year 5 the staff are Mrs Hopkins, Mrs Evans, Miss Humphries and Mrs Hurlbutt. If you 

have any questions or concerns, please speak to one of these members of staff. You can also 

speak to Mrs Bird who is the phase leader for Years 5 and 6.  

This half term our class texts will be ‘The Hound of the Baskervilles’. Our History topic will be 

‘The Anglo-Saxons’. Further details about our curriculum can be found on the curriculum 

overview or on our website.  

Expectations 

School gates open at 8.35 with the expectation that all children are in school by 8.45. It is 

very important for your child to be on time for school as lateness can have a detrimental 

effect on their learning.  

PE kit 

For PE children should wear a white or red t-shirt with black or red shorts. For colder 

weather black joggers or leggings can be worn. Children should also wear their red school 

jumper or red school Hoody. No other tracksuits are allowed on PE days. Children can come 

to school in their trainers but must have clean pumps to change into for use in the PE hall 

these can be left on their peg for the half term. All jewellery should be removed on PE days 

including earrings.   

PE days for 5H are Tuesday. And Friday 

PE days for 5Hu are Tuesday and they will begin swimming on Friday 17th January and swim 

every Friday. 

Homework 

Weekly spellings will be sent out and these will be tested on a Friday. Spelling shed can be 

used to practise spellings.  

Times Tables Rock Stars can be used to practise times tables.  

Your child will be sent home with a reading diary and a reading book. It is important that 

you practise reading with your child at home during the week and fill this in the diary. 

If you are unsure of any of your child’s log ins, please speak to the class teacher.   

Other homework will be sent out as necessary. 



End of day dismissal 
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